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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
 

The City of Bryant will have a contractor widening Woodland Park Road from the 
South Service Road at Middleton Heat and Air to Boone Road starting Monday 
September 24th and the project should be completed in 2 weeks. 

The City of Bryant is encouraging all commuters to use alternate routes during this 
timeframe if possible.  All questions concerning the project, should be directed to the 
Bryant Street Department at 501-943-0468 

 


